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 Title IX 
 
 

 

 
 
Title IX of the education amendments of 1972 prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex in 
education programs or activities and extends to employment and admission to institutions 
that receive federal financial assistance. Inquiries concerning the application of Title IX 
should be directed to the Title IX Compliance Officer, James Donahue, Vice President for 
Administration & Finance, 423-968-1187, and/or to the Assistant Title IX Compliance 
Officer, Benny Berry, Director of Safety and Security, 423-652-4705. Mailing address for 
both: King University, 1350 King College Road, Bristol, TN 37620. 
 


